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To Whom it may concern,ILMERGE 

UPCOMING HIGHWAY WORKS on St Noets Road, Hardwick ##MAILMERGE 

Cambridgeshire County Council on behalf of Hardwick Parish Council, in conjunction with appointed 

contractors, M Group, will be carrying out minor highway improvement works in the vicinity of St 

Neots Road on week commencing Monday 26
th

 May untill 6
th

 June 2025.  

The works will include the installation of two pedestrian crossing islands: 

• One near the layby by Millers Way 

• One near the bus stop close to the roundabout, opposite property number 289 

Additionally, minor improvements will be made to the adjacent footways. 

To ensure these works are completed safely and efficiently: 

• The footpath will be cordoned off 

• A road closure will be in place 

Access for all residents and businesses will be maintained throughout the works, although this may 

result in slightly longer travel times. 

Please refer to the attached diversion plan for details of the temporary traffic management 

arrangements. 

We thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation during this time. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us using 

the details above.Yours faithfully, 

Evans Amoateng 

Assistant Project Manager  

Project Delivery, Place and Sustainability, Cambridgeshire County Council 

My ref: Hardwick PFHI  

  

Your ref: Hardwick PFHI 

Date: 25/04/2025 

Contact: Evans Amoateng   ##MAILMERGE 

Telephone: 0345 045 5212 
E Mail: local.projects@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 

Place & Sustainability 
Cambridgeshire Highways 

 
New Shire Hall 

Emery Crescent 
Alconbury  

Huntingdon 
PE28 4YE  

 
 
 
 

To Resident of: 
 



 

 Chief Executive Stephen Moir                                                  

 

 


